
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 

27th April 2023  
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
 

As you may be aware, we work with Absolutely Karting which is a charitable organisation who 
donates all profits to Absolutely Together, which aims to put smiles on the faces of families who 
have children and young adults with additional needs. Some of our older students are currently 
doing work experience here, with one having gained employment and thriving in his new role 
.  
Absolutely Karting would like to make a safety video which will be shown to all customers who 
come go-karting, and they have invited a group of students from Manor Green to take part.  
 

The video will be filmed on Friday 5 May between 11-2pm at Absolutely Karting, Stafferton Way, 
Maidenhead. The students will be saying a few words, holding up signs, putting on helmets and 
getting in and out of the karts. The film crew are also looking for any parents who would like to pick 
up their child and say a few words….so, if you would like 5 minutes of fame sign up now!!  
 

The students will be accompanied by members of staff, including myself and my colleagues from 
the Careers Department, and we will be travelling to and from the venue in our cars. Pizzas are 
being provided for lunch, however if your child would like to bring a packed lunch they may do so.  
 

I enclose a video consent form from Absolutely Karting which must be completed prior to the 
student filming. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours faithfully  
  
 
 
Tanya Kirby  
SSA Job Coach  
 
encs 

 


